
MUSIC
at St PAULs on the Corner

Music, rooted in the Anglican tradition, is vital to our worship at 
St. Paul’s, and important to our outreach beyond our walls. There 
are many opportunities to experience and participate through 
vibrant congregational singing, excellent choirs for children and 
adults, and beautiful instrumental offerings.   

•  Parish Choir: The Parish Choir is the principal musical 
ensemble of St. Paul’s, singing each week for the 10 a.m. Sunday 
service, as well as for major feast days, choral evensong, and 
special concerts. For many years, our Parish Choir has involved 
students (both undergraduate and graduate students).

•  Choral Scholars: The choral scholar program at 
St. Paul’s is a paid internship program intended 
to introduce talented young musicians to quality 
choral music in a church setting.

•  Featured Instrumentalists:  
Talented instrumentalists are often featured in our 
10 a.m. and 7:30 p.m. worship services. In recent 
years, we’ve had students play cello, flute, violin 
and sing, sharing their  
gifts in worship. 

•  Special services, concerts:  
Singers who are not able to commit to the  
Parish Choir schedule are often invited to sing  
for special worship services, either in ensemble  
or as soloists. 

Episcopal Church 
Leadership Scholarship

Since 2015, St. Paul’s has awarded 
$1,768,000 in ECL Scholarships to  

Episcopal students at UVA.

The University has entrusted St. Paul’s, as the official 
Episcopal chaplaincy at UVA, with the honor of 
selecting the recipients of a unique scholarship for 
Episcopal students. We anticipate awarding more  
than $250,000 in scholarships for the 2024-2025 
academic year.

•  The purpose of the scholarship is to educate students 
for life and leadership within the Episcopal Church.

•  This scholarship is for undergraduate and 
graduate students who demonstrate a high level 
of commitment to, and involvement with, the 
Episcopal Church.

•  Contact the Rev. Dr. Peter Kang  
(peter.kang@spmcuva.org or 434-295-2156)  
for more information.

EPISCOPAL CAMPUS MINISTRY AT UVA



Parish Ministry
College students are involved in all the various ministries at  
St. Paul’s – from teaching Sunday School to serving the 
chalice, from mentoring youth to organizing service projects, 
from singing in the choir to ushering at services. If there is 
something you would like to be involved in as a student, 
contact Peter Kang at peter.kang@spmcuva.org.

Meet Our Chaplain
The Rev. Dr. Peter Kang oversees 
the Episcopal Campus Ministry for 
UVA students. He is a Virginia native 
and “triple hoo” with a BA, MA, and 
Ph.D. in Religious Studies from UVA. 
He has served in ministry for over 
a decade in different contexts, from 
prison chaplaincy to multicultural 
ministry development. He is available to meet with students for 
conversation, counseling, and spiritual support. To schedule a 
time with him to talk, to grab coffee, or to have lunch, contact 
him via e-mail at peter.kang@spmcuva.org or give him a call  
at 434-295-2156.

THE UNIVERSITY FELLOWSHIP
at St PAULs on the Corner

TUF

at UVA

Follow Us!

@theuniversityfellowshipatuva

www.spmcuva.org/uva-students

www.facebook.com/TUFatUVA

Learn more about us and stay up to date with our events by

checking us out on social media! Feel free to DM us if you

have any questions!

THE UNIVERSITY FELLOWSHIP

At St. Paul's Memorial Church on the Corner

The University Fellowship (TUF) is the UVA chapter of the Canterbury Episcopal

Campus Ministry. 

Find Us!
St. Paul's is located at 1701 University Avenue across

the street from the Rotunda, next to Bodo's Bagels

Fellowship

 On Sunday evenings, we

hope to serve individually

packaged boxed dinners,
before the 7:30 service. In

addition to shared meals, we

have yearly retreats to
Shrinemont and have many

social events each semester,

often held at the Canterbury

House across the street. 

Worship

We gather on Sunday
evenings at 7:30pm for

shorter, 30 minute services

under the St. Paul's Tent. 

 This intimate service offers

university students the

opportunity to meet

members of the

Charlottesville community. 

Formation

If you are looking for a

smaller group setting, join us

for Conversations of Faith
and Life on Wednesdays at

7:00pm in the backyard of

the Canterbury house across

the street from the church.

@theuniversityfellowshipatuva

www.spmcuva.org/uva-students

Follow TUF
Learn more about us and stay up to date with  
our events by checking us out on social media!  
Feel free to DM us if you have any questions.

Worship is at the heart of what we do and who we are. We 
gather at regular times throughout the week to sing, pray, reflect, 
and share communion. Student-oriented services range from 
contemplative evening prayer on Sundays at 7:30 p.m. (preceded 
by dinner at 6:45) to our more festive Wednesday intergenerational 
service at 5:30 p.m. (followed by an all-parish community dinner).

Grow in the knowledge and love of God and deepen your faith, 
all within an open and inquiring environment. We host weekly 
small group gatherings, like Conversations on Faith & Life, 
to explore the “big questions” of life, faith, and belief and the 
connections between academic learning and how we live our lives 
in the world. We have regular book discussions, bible studies, and 
special events with guest speakers. 

Connect with friends, deepen relationships, and have fun 
together. We organize regular fellowship events and activities,  
such as hiking trips, spring cookouts, movie/game nights, and 
weekend retreats. Students also regularly gather informally in  
our cozy study room at St. Paul’s (always stocked with free snacks 
and beverages). 

Serve our neighbors and promote the common good. Students 
have led volunteer service projects to clean up our waterways and 
rivers, cook meals at the local shelter, assist in a nearby community 
garden, contribute to Habitat for Humanity, and more. 
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